
 

Aberdeen AI in Healthcare Collaborative (AAHC) – 1st Meeting! 

The Aberdeen AI (Artificial Intelligence) in Healthcare Collaborative (AAHC) has been set up to bring 

together local people across the NHS, Academic and Industry setting who share an interest in the 

application of AI to healthcare. We hope to foster discussion of ideas, share working and explore 

collaborative opportunities.  

To mark the start of this venture we are planning an initial meeting where we will have a range of AI 

related presentations and discussion from local and national experts in the field. This will be an 

opportunity to learn more about the group, understand how you can potentially get involved, and 

appreciate how AI will likely help to shape the future of healthcare globally.  

Individuals from any background or discipline, regardless of previous AI experience, are welcome! 

The event will take place on Saturday 15th June at the Suttie Centre, Foresterhill, Aberdeen and is free 

to attend. 

If you think you may be interested, please book at the attached link below. Tickets are moving fast so 

don’t forget to book early to secure your attendance. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aberdeen-ai-in-healthcare-collaborative-aahc-introductory-meeting-

tickets-899892200797 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Luke Farrow 

Clinical Research Fellow and lead for the AAHC 
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